

Commissioner Drew Harris, Commissioner of An Gardai Síochána, An Gardái Síochána Headquarters, Phoenix Park, Dublin 8. D08 HN3X

22<sup>nd</sup> April, 2021.

Our Ref: M 69991

Re: Clondalkin Area Committee Meeting of South Dublin County Council held on 21<sup>st</sup> April, 2021

Dear Commissioner Harris,

I write on behalf of the Elected Members who at the Clondalkin Area Committee meeting wish to extend congratulations to the local Gardaí Síochána on Operation Thoroughfare which has sought to make the Grand Canal Greenway safer for pedestrians and cyclists.

The Council together with the Elected Members wish you continued success.

Yours sincerely,

Michael McAdam,

Wichel Willel

A/Senior Executive Officer.

## An Garda Síochána

Seirbhísí Corparáideacha Ceanncheathrú An Gharda Síochána Páirc an Fhionnuisce Baile Átha Cliath 8



Corporate Services Garda Headquarters Phoenix Park Dublin 8

Láithreán Gréasain/Web Site: www.garda.ie Ríomh-phoist:/Email: corporate.services@garda.ie



## HQCSO\_1-191442/21

Mr Michael McAdam, South Dublin County Council, County Hall, Tallaght, Dublin 24.

Dear Mr. McAdam

On behalf of the Commissioner, I would like to acknowledge your correspondence of 22<sup>nd</sup> April.

Yours sincerely, Corporate Services Office, An Garda Síochána.

27 April 2021